
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 
 

DATE: June 6, 2024 

SUBJECT: Graphics for public works vehicles  

  

Per the Council’s request, staff requested a quote from AKO Signs to install new vinyl 

graphics on the Public Works Department vehicles including three (3) sanitation trucks. 

The estimate of $3,952.20 includes the printed graphics and installation. The graphics 

comply with the branding guidelines approved by the Mayor and City Council in 

November of 2023.   

Staff notes that this item was not incorporated within the FY-2024 Budget.  
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